
 
 

AN IMPORTANT MESSAGE FOR ITS 
EMPLOYEES IN CUPE LOCAL 5021 

 
 

MEETING NOTICE 
 
 

As part of the CUPE Local 5021 Collective Agreement 2015-
2019, CUPE and Manitoba Liquor & Lotteries agreed to negotiate 
a new wage scale for the ITS area.  These negotiations have 
concluded, and ITS members now have the opportunity to vote on 
the proposed new wage schedule.  A vote is scheduled to take 
place: 
 
When: Tuesday, June 7, 2016 
 
Where: Canadinns Polo Park 
 (1405 St. Matthews Avenue) 
 
Time: 12:00 noon - 1:00 p.m. 
 
Lunch will be served (pizza and salad). 
 
Please contact Diptin Patel at cupe5021st@gmail.com if you require a special 
meal. 

For further information, please contact CUPE Local 5021 President Mohan 

Sharma (president5021.cupe@gmail.com) or CUPE National Representative Liz 

Carlyle (ecarlyle@cupe.ca or 204-942-0343 ext. 298). 

 

WWW.5021.CUPE.CA 

EC/jk/cope 491 

mailto:president5021.cupe@gmail.com
mailto:ecarlyle@cupe.ca
tel:204-942-0343%20ext.%20298

